MINUTES

Spring-Ford Music Association March 10th, 2015 www.springfordmusic.org springfordmusic@gmail.com

Mission Statement

The Spring-Ford Music Association, Inc. has been organized for the purpose of promoting and supporting the instrumental and vocal music program of the Spring-Ford Area School District.

Director Report:

- Mr. Jones
- Shared and e-mail from Kathy Savage expressing her gratitude towards the music association and presenting her with a championship jacket.
- March 23, 2015 there will be a combined concert with Temple University at the high school at 7pm. We have been asked to provide dinner that evening and that is being worked on.
- March 24, 2015 there will be a concert at the high school with our 9th grade students/4th grade band starting at 7:30pm.
- Three students are going to the Allstate Band
- Thank you from all the directors for a successful fashion show. Everyone had a good time.
- Chorus is getting ready for their New York trip

Mrs. Jennings

• Report read at meeting and incorporated with secretary notes. If anyone needs to read report, please see Becky Leonard.

Mr. Hoinowski

• There's nothing new or out of the ordinary going on here right now – we're mostly trying to make up for all the lost rehearsal time from weather this year.

Officers Report:

President..Muscial Footloose is this weekend

Secretary..Minutes have been put up on website & approved for the month of February.

Treasurer..Report was read and approved

Asst. Treasurer

- SPA is updated except for Wawa and fashion show.
- Contact Joe Faraci with any questions

Committee Reports:

Concessions

• Waiting to hear from the sports teams to see who will be needing to use the concession stand. Prefer they use the away stand but will work that out with the individual teams.

Ways and Means

- Fashion show
- Profit was appox \$5,000.00 dollars.
- Wawa coupon order was 1,825 sold by the high school and 1,325 sold my middle school.
- Vendor Bingo will be March 20, 2015 @ Friendship Fire Co. Doors open at 6:30.
- Spaghetti dinner will be April 12, 2015 @ St. James Lutheran Church in Limerick. Weekly meetings will take place to organize. Next meeting is March 18th at the high school. See Joe Faraci if you would like to be involved with this.
- UNO dine out night is March 12, 2015. You do need a flyer and they can be found on our website.
- Bowling fundraiser is April 4, 2015 @ Limerick Bowl. \$12.00 a person.

Vehicles..Mule and Tractor need to be serviced

Old Business.. No old business

New Business

• Nomination committee...Joe Faraci and Diana DiBello will be in charge of elections this year. The offices of President, Secretary and Assistant Treasurer are up for re-election. Please contact either Joe or Diana with your nominations and voting will

take place at the April meeting. Other:

- Received a Thank you from Dr. Nugent for presenting him with a Spring-Ford Music Jacket.
- Received a Thank you from the Custers bus driver who was displaced in a fire for the gift cards we provided for his family.
- 1. The next meeting will take place April 14th0, 2015 at 7:30pm in the High School music room.